
 
Gloria B. Nelson Public Service Building | 688 Route 15, Mangilao, Guam 96913 

P.O. Box 3010, Hagåtña, Guam 96932 
Tel. No. (671) 300-6846/48 Fax No. (671) 648-3290 

 
IFB No. 2025-30 

Tumon Maui Well Pump & Motor Replacement 
Response for Inquiries No. 2 

 
This document addresses inquiries regarding IFB 2025-30. It provides clarifications and 
additional information for informational purposes. In the event that any responses result in 
modifications to the bid documents, they should be considered as amendments to the original 
IFB 2025-30. 
 

QUESTION/INQUIRY AS SUBMITTED: GWA RESPONSE: 

Questions from May 15, 2025 
1. 

 
I am requesting that the subject Bid be 
extended to the middle part of June due to 
the recent amendment. 
 
Our Bid had been ready since 2 weeks 
ago for submission but now the Bid 
requires removal, installation, and 
commissioning.  
 
We have to coordinate with our supplier, 
who will do the work on commissioning 
and installation.  
 

The Bid Submission date and time 
scheduled for May 28, 2025, at 10:00 am 
will be rescheduled to June 3, 2025, at 
10:00 am.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. We are requesting Bid Opening be moved 
from May 28, 2025, to June 3, 2025. 

 
(1) Based on RFI 1 dated May 13, the 

Manufacturer is required to provide 
responsive specifications.   

(2) Mandatory Site Visit on May 22 may 
require additional bid analysis. 

 

The Bid Submission date and time 
scheduled for May 28, 2025, at 10:00 am 
will be rescheduled to June 3, 2025, at 
10:00 am.  
 
 

 
Bidders are also notified to visit the GWA website: www.guamwaterworks.org to ensure that any 
addenda to the bid, answers to questions, and reminders are communicated to all bidders 
during the solicitation process. 
 
 
 
 
Miguel C. Bordallo, P.E. Date 
General Manager 
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